16-253- GA-RTX

From: Nicole Wyse [mailto:nlwyse@gmail.com] Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 10:05 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: OPSB Case Number 16-0253-GA-BOX

Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board,

As a devoted mother of two and proud resident of the Blue Ash community, I send you this letter to plead for consideration on Duke Energy's proposed central corridor pipeline. It will not serve the needs of the citizens; it will destroy our neighborhood and put our children's safety at risk. We do not want this pipeline in Blue Ash or anywhere in Hamilton County!!!!!!

Warmest Regards,

Miss Wyse

2016 MAY 26 AM 11: 56